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September 5, 2003

Supervisor Evaluation of Loren Petty

August 2002- July 2003

In August 2002 Loren began his work with the Master in Teaching Program. He immediately brought stability to the very complex and challenging field placement responsibilities that form the core of his position. Over the past 12 months Loren has worked very well with students, faculty, and K-12 administrators and teachers to fulfill his field placement responsibilities. Though this was his first year, the quality of Loren's field placement work has been excellent.

Loren came to Evergreen with substantial professional experience in supporting teacher education. During this past year Loren put that experience to work in many of the additional activities he was involved with. Of special note are the efforts Loren made throughout the year to help MIT students prepare for their job searches. Loren used his professional connections to set up a job fair and practice interviews, reorganized the placement file structure and the placement file request process, and worked unceasingly to help our year two students find teaching positions. 

Loren has always been willing and enthusiastic when asked to take on special assignments. His collegial efforts were essential in such diverse accomplishments as improved communications with alumni, new photographs for the MIT catalog, acquiring liability insurance, MIT's successful site visit, and especially in starting two new projects: development of a Professional Certificate Program and providing courses for those seeking endorsement in special education. 

At the center of Loren's position is the need to develop and maintain good working relationships with a wide variety of people. Loren has clearly succeeded in this area. Based on my daily interactions with Loren, it is evident that he takes much care to build and continually improve the channels of communication with his school district contacts, that he works effectively with the MIT faculty and with professional staff from throughout the college, and that the MIT students greatly appreciate all he does for them. Loren's friendly and caring manner has also made him a very welcome member among the graduate studies staff.

Looking at next year, Loren is enthusiastic about helping the MIT program in a variety of ways, in addition to fulfilling his primary duty as field experience officer. As state and federal requirements for program assessment become more extensive, Loren will continue to assist me in that area. As the professional certificate program and special education endorsement projects continue to grow, Loren will continue to play a central role. Loren also plans to become increasingly comfortable with Banner.

One of my goals for next year is to continue to dialog with Loren about his many MIT responsibilities, fine tuning the expectations of his position so as to include those that mesh best with his field experience duties and make best use of his time and talents.   

Scott Coleman, Director

Master in Teaching Program
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